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Reception system

First things people want to borrow facilities, we think that it is confirmation of availability of facilities.  

There are two ways to check, we think that it is whether to access the homepage on the internet or 

phone call, and it is also possible by e-mail. 

Actually we’d like to update availability every time when we make a reservation , it is difficult with the 

current analog system.  So we are updating once a day in the evening. 

Once customers make a reservation, we’ll be asked for application and payment. Payment and 

application are only accepted at the public hall counter. You cannot use credit cards only with cash. 

There are not many usage fees, so most people are in the city, there is no problem at the moment.  

However, improving convenience may be a future task.  


